
 

Mrs Madden’s Class News 
Friday 17th January 2025 

 

The children have continued to settle in brilliantly, it’s so 
lovely to see our new children settle and mix so well. The 
‘older’ children have been amazing supporting them. 
 
In class this week we have been thinking about the changes 
we see in Winter.  We went for a woodland walk to talk 
about how it’s changed since Autumn.  The children were 
very observant.  We talked about how the weather varies 
during the season. Reception used their phonic knowledge 
brilliantly to write a list of wintery words.   
 
Mrs Bradbury has had a very busy week helping the children 
develop their scissor skills. 
 
We welcomed Miss North, a former Byley pupil, in our class 
this week as she completed her work experience.  She enjoyed 
working with our Nursery and Reception children. 
 
The children showed off their dance skills in PE this week, 
Mrs Hampshire was very impressed!  
 
Next week we’ll be thinking about countries around the world 
that are always cold i.e. The Polar Regions and the animals 
that live there. 
 
I hope you all have a lovely weekend! 
Mrs Madden ☺   

 


